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The Victorian Parliament

Dear Sirs and Madams,

I am delighted to hear you are considering the vital question of death
by personal choice.

  Please remember all of us, seniors (I am 81 and have no illnesses at
present, that I know of) who wish to be allowed to accept euthanasia
when my situation changes, and I find I am suffering from a painful,
terminal illness.

I have twice had cancer and both times accepted with gratitude the
healing provided by the medical system.

I need to have confidence that should I have a terminal illness again, I
will be able to choose legally to be relieved of incurable, unbearable
pain by  death.

Yours,
Nancy Sheppard.
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